
-----Original Message----- 
From: Laurel Hines [mailto:laulehines@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 1:18 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: SB 748 
 
Dear Senators,  
 
I cannot attend the hearing on SB 748, but would have wanted to be there. Here is the main thing I want 
to have said: 
 
I urge you to oppose SB 748. The legislature already passed SB 611 to help these communities. There are 
other ways to hep rural communities that don’t endanger our wonderful land use system. SB 748 could 
have drastic consequences once enacted. Please oppose it.  
 
Laurel Hines, Salem, Oregon 
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